FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: OXFORD ADMIN AGREES TO MEET WITH STUDENTS
FROM OA4P ENCAMPMENT

Students in the process of scheduling a meeting with Vice Chancellor and other Senior
Members of Administration

6 June 2024; OXFORD, UK -- On Thursday morning, students from the Oxford Action for
Palestine encampment announced that Vice-Chancellor Irene Tracey and other senior
members of the Oxford University Administration have responded to their email request for
a meeting, expressing the desire to work with the students on matters pertaining to OA4P's
demands. The students are in the process of arranging a date and time for discussion.

OA4P released the following statement on Thursday morning:

"Today marks exactly one month since OA4P established our Gaza Solidarity
encampment. In that time, israel's genocidal assault on Gaza has persisted despite
widespread condemnation from the international community. Just this week, israel re-
launched its ground invasion in central Gaza, following days of systemic air strikes of UN
shelters and residential areas.

Gaza can't wait, and neither can we. We are eager to meet with the Vice Chancellor and
the Administration, and we look forward to working closely with the University to address
our collective obligation to act in the face of this genocide."

For interviews and other enquiries, contact: m:
07341377729; e: oxpalpress @proton.me; @OxAct4Pal on X, Instagram, and TikTok. For a
Press Kit and other resources, visit OxAct4Pal.com

Oxford Action for Palestine (OA4P) is a student-led collective joined by faculty, staff, and
the wider Oxford community, all of whom are dedicated to the liberation of Palestine. On
May 6, OA4P established a Liberated Zone encampment in solidarity with Gaza, calling on
the University of Oxforc to cut financial and institutional ties with Israeli genocide,
occupation, and apartheid. For updates, visit OxAct4Pal.com and find us on Instagram, X,
and TikTok on @OxAct4Pal.
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